
 

 

REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 11, 2013 

 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM  GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  NATHAN HAMBURGER, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 

 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF SECOND AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT WITH 

TYLER TECHNOLOGIES, INC., TO UPGRADE BUILDING AND 

SAFETY ENERGOV SOFTWARE AND ADD PLANNING, CODE 

ENFORCEMENT, AND PUBLIC WORKS COMPONENTS 

 

 
At the December 19, 2012, City Council meeting, an agreement with Tyler 
Technologies, Inc., to upgrade Finance Software was approved.  An amendment to the 
agreement was made in June 26, 2013, which added a business license program to the 
City’s existing business registration program. 
 
As part of the City’s Technology Plan, staff has reviewed a variety of software programs 
to expand online access to the general public, specifically relating to Community 
Development and Public Works programs and information.  After several 
demonstrations and reviews of the top software programs available, staff felt that the 
EnerGov9 program offered the most complete package and the older version of the 
software is currently being used by the Building and Safety division. EnerGov has 
become part of Tyler Technologies, Inc., over the past year. This partnership offers the 
City an advantageous relationship, based on the fact that the City’s Finance software is 
from Tyler Technologies, and it allows the software programs to easily integrate and 
creates some efficiencies for staff in accessing information and overlapping data and 
financial reports. 
 
The proposed Amendment to the Agreement includes an upgrade of the existing 
EnerGov program to the new platform, as well as adding Planning and Public Works 
department functions. These additions will expand the City’s GIS program and provide 
more information than is currently possible, as well as make this information available to 
the public via the web.     
 
Funding for these technology improvements is included in the approved Fiscal Year 
2013-14 General Fund budget ($54,000). The proposed costs include installation of the 
software, all customizations, migration of existing data into the new programs, training, 
and implementation.  
 



 

 

The proposed agreement has been reviewed by the City Attorney and approved as to 
form. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
Staff respectfully recommends the City Council approve the second amendment to the 
agreement with Tyler Technologies, Inc., for software and support services. 
 
Attachment: Tyler Technologies, Inc., Systems Second Amendment to Agreement 
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